
DEPARTMENT OF THE TREASURY 
UNITED STATES SECRET SERVICE 

OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR 

April 15, 1977 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Route 12 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

Reference is made to your Freedom of Information Act request to 
the Central Intelligence Agency. In connection with that request 
the Central Intelligence Agency forwarded to the Secret Service 
25 documents for review and direct response to you. Reference 
is also made to our letter to you dated April 6, 1977, requesting 
a ten day extension. 

Enclosed you will find copies of all the material forwarded by 
the Central Intelligence Agency for our review. The Secret Service 
has elected not to apply any Freedom of Information Act exemptions 
to your request for these documents. 

Some of the copies may not be perfectly clear but they are the 
best reproductions available. Additionally, the Secret Service 
does not necessarily maintain originals or copies of the documents 
referred from the Central Intelligence Agency. 

If we can be of further assistance, please contact us. 

Sincerely, 

Robert O. Goff 
Freedom of Information & 
Privacy Acts Officer 
Office of Public Affairs 

Enclosure 


